
  
From: Ozols, Marilyn [mailto:ozolsmm@madisonct.org]  

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 9:56 AM 
To: Frank, Monte E. 

Subject: RE: T-Mobile - Madison proposed cell tower - 7 Orchard Park Road, Madison 

Hi, Monte, 
 
We have a large wetlands map but it only shows general locations.  The actual wetlands line has to be 
flagged by a soil scientist when work is proposed.  That line is then brought to the Inland Wetlands 
Agency for acceptance and filed on the land records.  The attached two maps may be helpful to you.  
They were the only two that I could find on a quick look.  Bob Kuchta, the IW Agent, is out of the office 
until Thursday and he might have additional information.  He can be reached at the same number as me. 
 
Can you also send us 14 copies of the original submission so that we can distribute that along with the 
new information? 
 
Thanks!  Marilyn 
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Frank, Monte E. [mailto:MFrank@cohenandwolf.com]  
Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2009 4:54 PM 

To: Ozols, Marilyn 
Subject: T-Mobile - Madison proposed cell tower - 7 Orchard Park Road, Madison 
 
Marilyn, 
  
It was nice to talk to you yesterday, and to introduce myself.   
  
It is my understanding that the Town has a large wetlands map which is located 
in the wetlands office.  I also understand that copies of the map are not 
available.  Can you please let me know if this is correct?  If my understanding is 
not correct, please let me know where I can get a copy of the map. 
  
I look forward to meeting you on the 6th.  As I mentioned we anticipate 
submitting the additional materials this week.  If you have any questions or 
comments, please feel free to contact me.  
  
Thank you, 
Monte 
  
  
______________________________ 
Monte Frank 
Cohen and Wolf, P.C. 
Direct Dial: 203.749.5564 
Direct Fax: 203.749.1644 
www.cohenandwolf.com 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.   
  


